
 

 

Email submission on draft determination of notified electricity prices 

15 May 2024 

M. Knight, 4350 QLD 

In the interest of helping to maximise use of solar PV generation I shifted to the residential 12c tariff. Five months 

later you intend to increase 90% of my electricity usage charges by 15% whilst cutting the peak time 10% of my 

usage by 4%. This is unfair, the 12c tariff should remain with the existing prices or lower. Over time I would 

expect the shoulder price to increase and the off peak to decrease as this will eventually become the most 

efficient arrangement. 

 

Thanks for the opportunity to provide feedback. 

MK 

 


